
 

 

17 March. 25 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Comic Relief is celebrating 40 years of Red Nose Day on Friday 21st March. Meden School has always taken 
part in raising money for charity and we’re excited to be doing so again this year although we cannot do 
this on Friday as our Year group photographs have already been organised for this day. 

Instead, we will be holding all our events on Thursday 20th March. 

The events will be as follows: 

• Non-Uniform day on Thursday 20th March. We are asking for £1 donation to charity which will be 
collected in tutorial & although not compulsory we would like as many donations as possible.  

IMPORTANT: Clothing must be appropriate for school so nothing skimpy (No crop tops/boob 
tubes), no miniskirts, hotpants or shorts and no offensive logos or slogans. 

• Wear RED - We’d love students to dress in red. Golden tickets will be awarded for the best red 
outfits. 

• Tombola Bingo Grid – First come, first served! Buy a square and if your number comes up, you 
win a prize. 

• Guess the name of School Council Mascot – 20p per guess. 

• Cake Sale – 50p per cake. 

We are always humbled by the support we received from our Meden School families so thank you in 
advance for your help raising money for this worthwhile charity. 

As mentioned previously Friday 21st March we will be having Year Group Photographs taken. Many of you 
have seen last years’ photographs on display in our reception area. Please make sure your child is smart & 
wearing full uniform on Friday to ensure we achieve the very best picture for each year group. A copy of 
this photograph will be on sale if you wish to purchase one as a keepsake and you will receive a proof before 
we break up for half term. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Byrne 
Associate School Leader 
 

 


